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PABS News

PABS Summer Raffle tickets will be sent home in
your child's school bag this week.

Tickets cost €2 each or three for €5.
You will be in with a chance of winning some great
prizes, bringing in considerable funds for our schools.
Stubs and money can be returned, in an envelope, to
your child's class teacher, up to and including
Tuesday 11th June.
The draw itself will take place on Wednesday 12th
June, with winners notified shortly thereafter.
We appreciate your support in purchasing tickets.

Good luck!!!

*** Advanced warning — if sorting wardrobes soon,
please store until our collection as this is a fantastic
fundraiser for the schools ***

Bayside Schools
are running a clothing collection in conjunction with
Bag2School.

This is a great opportunity to sort through your
cupboards and wardrobes and donate any unwanted
textiles in the bag provided as well as raising
awareness amongst the children of the benefits of

recycling and reuse.

We can accept adult and children’s clothes, shoes

(tied together please), hats, belts, handbags,

scarves & belts, soft toys and small amounts of

sheets & duvet covers.

Please NO Duvets, Pillows, Curtains, Blankets, Towels
or End-Of-Life Clothing.

Please try to fill as many bags as you can, don’t

forget to ask grandparents, friends and neighbours to

have a sort out too! You can return clothes in any

kind of bag.

Bag2School will be collecting on Friday 14/06/2024

between 8:15am and 9:15am at the front porch of

the schools. Please return your bag (or bags!) to us

and help us have a really good collection!

READ MORE ON OUR WEBSITE

==t

==

\

———
NEWS
==

==

Sport News
Room 15 and 16 are continuing to develop their
hurling skills with Liam from Naomh Barrég.
Fourth Class, Room 11 & 12 are continuing their
tennis lessons with Daniel in Trackside Lawn Tennis
Club.
Fifth Class will be participating in the Cycle Right
Programme with Eoin over the next few weeks.
There is a soccer blitz organised for Sixth Class on
Monday 24th June with Sharon Boyle from FAI.
Our Sixth Class girls” basketball team played a match
on Tuesday, 28th May versus St Marnock’s. It was a
fantastic match with the girls securing a solid win.
Bayside SNS Hurling team played a match in
Castleknock on Tuesday, 28th May against St
Brigid’s, Castleknock. It was a hard fought game and
unfortunately, we lost.
Our Camogie team played a match versus St. Mary’s
on Wednesday, 29th May in Naomh Barrog. They
played extremely well and we are once again on our
way to Croker!
Sports for All Day is on Monday, 10th June (weather
permitting).
Some of our footballers have been invited to a ‘Battle
of the Schools’ blitz in Naomh Barrég on Thursday,
14th June.
Competitive Sports Day is on Wednesday, 19th June.
However if it rains that day, it will be moved to
Thursday, 20th June.

or follow us on twitter @BaysideSns
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Class News
Congratulations to our 6th class pupils who made
their Confirmation and to our 3rd and 4th class
pupils who sang in the choir. The ceremony was
really beautiful and we are very proud of all the
children who took part. Many thanks to the staff who
worked so hard to prepare the children and the
parish team for all their support.
School tours have been booked for all classes and
payments can be made via Easypayments. Thanks to
everyone who has paid promptly to date.
The staff are currently working on booklists and
stationery lists for next year. While the Department
of Education is funding books, workbooks and
copybooks this year, this funding has been cut so we
still need to request a payment of €50 per child
towards the rising costs of photocopying, paper, ink,
art supplies, online subscriptions etc. This can be
paid via your Easypayments account. Any difficulties
with this please get in touch with the school office.
Our ‘Lost Property’ box is full - if your child has
misplaced an item of clothing, please ask them to
check the box. Always ensure that each item of
clothing is labelled with your child’s name for the
new school year.
All of our teaching team are busy this month with
our Class Handover Meetings. If there is anything
new you would like to highlight for your child, e.g. a
new allergy etc, please contact their current class
teacher through the journal or via email.

WSE Update

We are very proud of the excellent feedback we
received from the inspectors following our recent
Whole School Evaluation in Management and
Leading Learning. We look forward to sharing the
written report with you when it is sent on.
Congratulations and well done to all the members of
our school community on this achievement.

READ MORE ON OUR WEBSITE

Dates for your Diary
-The school is closed on Monday 3rd June for the
bank holiday.
-The school is required to close on Friday 7th June to
facilitate use as a polling centre for the European
and local elections.
-Reports will be released to parents via Aladdin
Connect in June. Please make sure your account is
active. If you need us to resend your login details
please contact the office at
secretary@baysidesns.ie
-The Graduation ceremony for our 6th classes will
take place on Thursday 27th June. Final details will
be communicated to parents and guardians in
advance.
-The school will close for the summer on Friday 28th
June at 12pm. Wishing you all a happy and enjoyable
summer!

r follow us on twitter @BausideSns
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